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Major Work Underway at Georgetown Waste Water 

Plant Site  
Project update 

 
The underground tanks at the Georgetown Site. 

 

Following a period of preparation works, major works have started on the site of the 

new Georgetown Waste Water Works site. 

The site of the works is opposite Long Beach and has been chosen in close 

cooperation with the Conservation & Fisheries Directorate, who have also kindly 

assisted with advice on the right type of fencing to avoid Turtles entering the work 

area as well as how to carry out the works in ways that do not disrupt the adjacent 

beach. 

 

The new plant, which is being built just across the road from the current site, is a 

closed system in separate units which will operate much more efficiently and 

produce higher quality effluent water.  

 

Meanwhile the new Waste Water plant at Two Boats is nearing completion with the 

final assembly phase starting after several months of challenging ground and civil 

works. The Two Boats plant is expected to be finished in April and the Georgetown 

plant in July. 

 

The need to replace the Georgetown and Two Boats waste water plants was 

identified in 2017 and the replacement of both has been enabled thanks to joint 

funding from AIG and the UK government, through CSSF and FCDO International 

Programme. 
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